
Halloween @ St. Alexander School 
Tuesday – October 31st  

 

All	 students	will	enjoy	a	 special	Halloween	Dress	Down	Day	on	
Tuesday,	October	31.		
	
Students	 in	 grades	 PreK3	 through	 second	 may	 wear	 their	 costume	 to	
school.	For	safety	reasons,	please	do	not	send	in	any	accessories	including	
swords,	 light	 sabers,	weapons,	wands,	 etc.	 Please	make	 sure	 your	 child’s	
costume	still	allows	them	to	use	the	restroom	without	assistance.	
	
We	 will	 also	 hold	 a	 special	 outdoor	 Halloween	 Parade	 for	 students	 in	
Kindergarten	through	second	grade	at	12:30pm.	
	
Students	 in	 grade	 three	 through	 eight	 may	 wear	 a	 Halloween	 shirt	 or	
Halloween	colors	(orange/black/purple)	to	school	along	with	jeans	or	their	
school	sweatpants.			
	
Just	 a	 gentle	 reminder,	NO	CANDY	or	 FOOD	 ITEMS	may	be	brought	 into	
school	to	be	passed	out	including	Treat	or	Goody	Bags.		
	
All	classrooms	will	enjoy	an	afternoon	of	various	themed	activities	ranging	
from	Halloween	crafts	 to	a	Halloween	themed-movie.	 	Please	watch	 for	a	
note	from	your	child’s	teacher	with	more	specific	details.	
	

	
	

Thank	you	in	advance	for	helping		
to	make	our	day	run	safely	and	
smoothly.	

	
Happy	Halloween!	

Mrs.	Sharon	O'Toole	
Principal	

 
 


